
 

 

Accessibility Plan Questions 

• Faculty have asked what CCA’s opinion is on the new accessibility 

plan; however, CCA has not met since the plan was shared. This topic 

will likely be on the agenda for the next CCA meeting. 

• In the meantime, faculty are strongly encouraged to attend President 

Fliger’s faculty forum on Friday, October 4th at 9:30 in the Fireside 

Room to ask questions and share concerns. 

 

Contract Conversations 

• An email providing a summary of the September Contract 

Conversations focusing on evaluations will be sent to faculty as soon 

as the BC Campus Chair’s grading pile is under control. 

• October Contract Conversations will focus on contractual language 

regarding scheduling, class sizes, and department rights: 

o Tuesday, October 15, from 4:00-5:30 in CC 233 

o Friday, October 25, from 8:00-10:00 in CC 233 

 

Reminders:  

• Next KCCD CCA Meeting is Monday, October 7, 12:45-2:45 via Zoom. 

The link is included in the agenda sent out by your KCCD CCA 

Secretary, Matt Andrasian-Jones. 

• For copies of the contract and other fun items, remember your union 

website: kccdcca.com 
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